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Dear Friend:

It’s TEE TIME! The annual Hardin County Chamber of Commerce Spring Golf Scramble will be Friday, May 19, 2023 at Elizabethtown Country Club. We expect 100 golfers to participate in this fun-filled event. 
The proceeds from the golf scramble help fund the Work Ethic Certification Scholarship Program – a partnership between the Chamber, Hardin County Schools. This is a vital program to help students build and create habits that will make them more employable after graduation and prepare them for college or a career.    
Your generous donations make this program a success.  The impact of the Work Ethic Certification program is strong and affects our economic vitality. Please accept our request for a donation for the 2023 Spring Golf Scramble. Your support is greatly appreciated. 
Our appreciation to your company will be noted in the golf program, social media, newspaper, radio and other venues. 
Please contact me with any questions at 270-765-4334 or Kendra@hardinchamber.com. 

THANK YOU!

Sincerely,

Kendra Scott
2023 Golf Scramble Committee

www.hardinchamber.com

Hardin County Chamber of Commerce


111 West Dixie Avenue


Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701








name: __________________________________Company : _______________________________________________





Donation Item: _________________________________     phone or email:_________________________________





Value:  $_____ 	 will you deliver your item(s) or prefer chamber staff pick it up? ___ deliver ___Pickup 








